
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

APRIL 16, 2012 
 
DEAR RESIDENTS: 
 
This notice is to inform you that next Monday, April 23, 2012 United 
Paving Company will begin a street improvement project on Maryland 
St between Palm St. and Mariposa St.  This project will include 
removal and replacement of the street, curb and gutter and drive way 
approaches.  We estimate the project will take two weeks to complete. 
 
Please note that you will not have driveway access beginning at 
8:30 a.m. on Thursday, April 26th through 5:00 p.m. Friday April 
27th during which time the concrete will be poured and need time to 
cure.   
 
Additionally, the street paving portion of this work will occur on 
Thursday, May 3rd.  There will be no street access this day between 
8:30 am and 5:00 pm. You will need to relocate your vehicle before 
8:30 a.m. if you wish to use it that day.  We apologize in advance for 
any inconvenience this may cause and will be working closely with 
residents to help minimize the inconvenience to the extent possible. 
 
Please feel free to call United Paving Company if you have any 
questions or concerns: 
 
714-739-2200 OFFICE     
714-904-5108 MIKE BORJA, PROJECT MANAGER 
714-393-4245 NATHAN WHITE, FIELD SUPERINTENDENT   
 
 


